
City of Eldridge City Committee of the Whole Meeting Minutes 
 
The City of Eldridge, Iowa, City Council met in an open Committee of the Whole session at the  
Eldridge Community Center at 6:01 pm on February 3, 2025.  
 
Council Members Present: Brian Dockery, Scott Campbell, Dan Collins and Ryan Iossi. Adrian 
Blackwell was not present. 
 
Presiding: Mayor Frank King 
 
Also Present: Nevada Lemke, Jeff Martens, Letty Goslowsky, Marty O’Boyle, Dale Grunwald, Erin 
Gent and Tony Rupe 
 
Motion by Iossi to approve the agenda.  Second by Dockery.  Motion approved by unanimous voice 
vote. 
 
New Business 
 
Discussion was had regarding the FY Tax Levy and the FY 2026 Budget for the City of Eldridge. 
Nevada introduced the Director of Public Works. 
 
Director of Public Works discussed the budgets for public works, road use and the sewer 
department.  
 
The Council asked various financial questions in relation to the budgets. 
 
Next topic of discussion was the FY2026 Tax Levy and how changes to that percentage would affect 
the City and City of Eldridge residents. Pros and cons were evaluated and discussed. 
 
Throughout the COW meeting the Council asked various financial questions, clarification and 
answers provided by both the City Administrator and the Public Works director. 
 
Motion by Iossi to adjourn at 7:21pm. Second by Dockery. Motion was approved unanimously by 
voice vote.    
 

           Respectfully Submitted by Letty Goslowsky, Finance Manager/Billing Clerk 

    


